


LINX media group have 
met to write the latest 

e-newsletter that is 
sent to professionals 

and young people



5 members of LINX 
attended a Post Ofsted 
Improvement Meeting 
with Lancashire County 

Council



LINX members 
have attended a 
Lancashire Youth 
Council Meeting



Work with Uclan on Stories 2 
Connect continues, with young 
people collecting stories from 

other young people with 
experience of foster care 



4 Care Leavers have 
helped to deliver training 
to personal advisors in 3 
venues across Lancashire



LINX hosted a North 
West Regional 

Conference for Children 
in Care Councils



14 Local Authorities attended 
including Liverpool, Knowsley, 
Trafford, Stockport, Oldham, 

Rochdale, Blackburn, 

Blackpool, Cumbria, Halton, 

Manchester, Salford, Wigan 
and Wirral 



Children’s Commisisoner 
opened the event alongside 

our own Callum and stayed for 
the day attending workshops 

and listening to the issues 
raised



10 members of LINX have 
participated in interviews for 
the local authority for social 

workers, independent 
reviewing officers and support 

workers for fostering and 
adoption service 



In recent interviews 
the young people have 
trialled a speed dating 

approach with 
candidates which has 
been very successful



6 Care Leavers and County 
Councillor Beavers 

attended a day at Borwick 
Hall to look at redesigning 
the local authority website



Fostering meeting at 
Burnley Youth Zone 



One member of LINX 
attended a residential trip in 

partnership with the 
Children’s Rights Alliance for 

England



Young Inspectors 
have met up to write 

3 reports



THANKS FOR 

WATCHING 



The 

End


